TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552

www.citvoflacrosse.org

July 21, 2014 Remailed July 28, 2014
Attn Alan Tolzmann Tolzmann Investments LLC
Pearl Street Lounge Pearl Street Lounge

326 Pearl St N6583 Ct Rd J

La Crosse WI 54601 Beldenville WI 54003

Re: Combination “Class B" Beer and Liquor License
Tolzmann Investments LLC dba Pearl Street Lounge, 326 Pearl Street

Dear Mr. Tolzmann:

The renewal of your alcohol beverage license will be considered by the Common Council in
August. The schedule of meetings is as follows:

Judiciary & Administration Committee Tuesday, August 5, 2014, 7:30 p.m.
Common Councif Thursday, August 14, 2014, 7:30 p.m.

There is no longer a Committee of the Whole meeting, so public hearings will take place at the
J&A meeting.

Due to the eviction proceedings you mentioned when in to pay the renewal fees, you will be
required to prove you have control of the premise before any license will be released following
Council approval.

And, to confirm, the alcohol beverage license for the premise at 326 Pearl Street cannot be
transferred because it was issued upon the granting of a Conditional Use Permit. If you wish to
relocate, you will need to start the process from the beginning and request permission to apply;
or if in the downtown area, apply for a new Conditional Use Permit.

If you wish to withdraw the applications and request a refund, please do so prior to August 14,
2014,

Deputy City Clerk
(608) 789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
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cc: Alan Tolzmann, 511 5™ Ave. S.




